COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

25th November, 1927.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of yovr@ﬂhmnrandun of the 19th
tant relative to the Boiler uurvey of the steamer "EDERA"
and having submitted the same to the Committee at their meeting
to-day, I have to say that in the ircumstances they are

agreeable to the survey in question being postponed for the
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present, and I shall be glad if you will inform the Owners

accordingly.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the \ \
Classification Committee. : 3

The Surveyors, i i

NAPLES ,
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Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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